FaY

UPTOWN IMPROVEMENT ORGANIZATION
1339 Washington Avenue
Racine WI 53403

May 8, 2009

Brian O’Connell

City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

RE: Uptown Intersection

Dear Mr. O’Connell:

Uptown — The Heart of Racine

DEPT OTY DEVELOPMENT

MAY 112009

CITY OF RACINE

The purpose of this correspondence is to formally request that the City of Racine initiate the
planning for a roundabout at the intersection of Washington Avenue, Junction Avenue and 14"
Street. The Uptown Improvement Organization (UIO) Board is concerned with the current

configuration of the intersection for the following reasons:

e Speed through the commercial corridor;
e Safety; and
e Access to Junction Avenue.

The UIO Board would like to be included in the process and ask that you keep the Board

informed as the City investigations this request.

Sincerely,

Kristin Niemiec on behalif of the Uptown Improvement

Organization Board of Directors




